## THE GREEN COMPANY

Manufacturers ~ Since 1885

JEWELERS STATIONERS ENGRAVERS PHONE VICTOR 6191
1016 WALNUT ST.
KANSAS CITY, MO.

DIAMOND SETTING
PLATING, ENGRAVING
AND REPAIRING
COMMENCEMENT
INVITATIONS
DIPLOMAS
LETTERHEADS
BUSINESS CARDS
GREETING CARDS
ANNOUNCEMENTS

FRATERNITY AND

CLASS JEWELRY

SUBSIDIARIES

GREEN JEWELRY COMPANY

COLLEGE CROFTERS

May 4, 1940.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director of Athletics, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kans.

Dear Dr. Allen:

This is just a note to thank you again for your fine talk to our Legion Baseball Players last evening and to express again our appreciation of your fine cooperation in coming down to help us with this program.

With this fine start we have made along this line, we believe we will make a meeting of this kind just prior to the opening of the American Legion Junior Baseball Season an annual meeting. With our experience of this meeting, we will have no trouble in arranging this so that we will have 400 or 500 boys present instead of the 75 or 100 we had last night. We believe this meeting will develop into something that will aid materially in promoting the kind of play and sportsmanship we want to see in our American Legion Junior Baseball League.

We hope that you may feel that you would be glad to be a part of the annual program each year.

Thanking you again, and with best regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Thornton J. Manry,

Chairman, Americanism Committee, City Central Executive Committee, American Legion,

Kansas City, Mo.

TJM:LM